INFORMATIONAL TEXT PASSAGE WRITTEN AT TWO READING LEVELS!

Name:

Reindeer

When you think of Christmas, the reindeer is probably the first animal to come to your mind. Reindeer are mentioned in songs, featured on cards and used as decorations. People who have never seen a reindeer in person are still able to easily recognize a reindeer. But how did reindeer come to be associated with Christmas?

Reindeer are a deer species found <u>primarily</u> in the Arctic, although they may be found further south. In North America, they are often called caribou. They live in cold climates and thrive in rough, rugged and cold <u>terrain</u>. Their <u>affinity</u> for cold weather makes them the perfect animal to represent winter, but they didn't truly become associated with Catmas or Santa Claus and his flying sleigh until after 1823.

In 1823, Clement Clarke Moore wrote a poem density anta riding in a flying sleigh pulled by eight finy reindeer. Received linked to the holiday and to Santa Claus with the success (Most Coem, "A Visit from St. Nicholas." The popularity of the poem dust reind to become a major part of the holiday season. That connect has as endured for over a century.

The reindeer didn't get not sed to 1.19. Then Rudolph was listed as the leader of Santa's herd. With his stind by red nose, Rudolph was the star of a booklet written by Robs. Tall the book was published by the Montgomery Ward store that it is a single part of the proposed of the propos

Gen Auth, he is a is still sung today. In 1964, Rudolph became the star of his a moon. It was stop-motion animated film featuring a snowman who befrield adolph. Dasher, Dancer, Prancer, Vixen, Comet, Cupid, Donner and Blith, were the names of the other reindeer featured in the movie and song. Too they are still the standard reindeer pulling Santa's sleigh.

Reindeer have continued to be associated with Christmas, even today. Many Christmas movies have reindeer in them, and reindeer adom Christmas decorations. They are not only important for their association with Christmas. Reindeer are also highly prized and depended upon by the Sami people of the Arctic Circle. Although made most famous for their role in Santa's magical nighttime ride, reindeer are a logical choice to represent Christmas because of their love of cold weather and their location near the North Pole.

Name:

Reindeer

Reindeer are probably the first animal to come to mind when you think of Christmas. Reindeer are mentioned in songs and pictured on cards and decorations. But how did reindeer come to be associated with Christmas?

Reindeer live <u>primarily</u> in the Arctic. In North America, they are often called caribou. They live in cold climates and thrive in rough and cold <u>terrain</u>. Their <u>affinity</u> for cold weather makes them the perfect animal to represent winter. They didn't become associated with Christmas until after 1823.

In 1823, Clement Clarke Moore wrote a poen show Santa in a flying sleigh pulled by eight tiny reindeer. Reindeer to be slinked to the holiday and to Santa Claus because to 40 feet soem. The popularity of the poem caused reindeer so continuous of the holiday season. That connection has an arred for over a century.

The reindeer didn't get notice. Rudolph was listed as the leader of Santa's herd With disk tive red nose, Rudolph was the star of a booklet writter to bert May. The book was printed by the Montgomery W as the allowed as very popular. Rudolph's story also taught childle with importance of being yourself.

In 1948 and on the became the basis for the popular song has been also as the song is still sung today. In 1964, Rudolph became the lar on is own movie. It was a stop-motion film featuring a snow, who becomes friends with Rudolph. Dasher, Dancer, Prancer, Len, Comet, Cupid, Donner and Blitzen were the names of the other readeer featured in the movie and song.

Reindeer are still associated with Christmas. Many Christmas movies feature reindeer and they <u>adorn</u> Christmas decorations. They are not only important for their association with Christmas. Reindeer are highly prized by the Sami people of the Arctic Circle. Reindeer were made famous for their role in Santa's magical nighttime ride. They are also a logical choice to represent Christmas because they love cold weather and live near the North Pole.

3



DIFFERENTIATED CONTEXT CLUES ACTIVITY!

			Name:
	C	ontext Cl	ues
of	ok back in the passag	e and use context clues t answer, then write down	to determine the meaning the context clues from the
1.	primarily		
	a. mainly	b. favorably	c. away
	context clues:		
2.	terrain		
	a. home	b. supply	conviruy
	context clues:		
3.	affinity		
	a. fondness	b. dislike	cassion
	context clues:		
4.	endured		
	a. lasted	b. res	c. believed
	context clues:		
5.	dis ⁴ .		
	nknd	b. common	c. unique
	col clues:		
6.	basis		
	a. ending	b. source	
7.	adorn		100 m Ca 20
		b. remove	c. light
	context clues:		

	Name:
	Context Clues
ea	ok back in the passage and use context clues to determine the meaning of ch word. Determine what each word means based on the way it is used in e passage, then write down the context clues from the text that helped you.
1.	primarily:
	context clues:
2.	terrain:
	context clues:
3.	affinity:
	context clues:
4.	endured:
	context clues:
5.	distinctive
	co xt cit :
6.	basis:
_	context des:
7.	adom:
	context clues:
_	©Read Write Middle 20



WRITING ASSIGNMENT AND COMPREHENSION QUESTIONS ALSO INCLUDED!

	Name:	
	Comprehension Questions	
	swer the following questions using evidence from the text to support your swer.	
1.	What is the central idea of the passage? List two supporting details to support your answer.	
2.	The author states that reindeer are a logical choice as art	
	represents winter. What evidence in the text supports of the erritories	
3.	What role did the poem by Chamela Clark Stoore play in the connection between reindeer and Chamela Clark	
4.	A did Jusic page a role in the connection between reindeer and China as?	
5.	What evidence does the author give to show that reindeer are still associated with Christmas?	
	©Read Wife Middle	



